
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th March 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Today will be the final cycling club as part of this term’s sessions. The children have completed the 8 week 

programme and we are very proud of their achievements. It has also been commended by the instructors 

that the children have been fun to work with, enthusiastic and demonstrated outstanding behaviour. 

Due to dwindling numbers, at present it is unfortunate that we will not be able to continue with the cycling 

provision at Norwood.  

I will meet with the cycling instructors to look at a way that the club may be introduced back to Norwood in 

the Summer term. As soon as I have more information I will keep you informed. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr J Robertson    Mrs D Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Headteacher   Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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